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Oregon needs to consider that practical implementation of the California rules our 

DEQ has blindly adopted is impossible.   

 

We need leadership in this state that doesn’t create their own crisis.    

 

Suspend the DEQ’s completely impractical rules that will cause economic harm and 

likely shortages of essential food and healthcare supplies when these ridiculous rules 

damage our supply chain.   


